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Dear Sir/Madam,

I'd like to express my wholehearted disapproval of the plan for building a road tunnel on
the A303 and strongly urge commitment to opting for an alternative that has much reduced
detrimental impact on the world heritage site.

As a UK citizen I demand that my view and that of others, be taken into account and be
given equal voice in any decisions that are taken, regarding the conservation of the site as
it is.

Yours sincerely

Niiel Gilderson





